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Dear neighbor 

We plan to repave Wilson Ave S between S Dawson St and S 
Morgan St. We’ll also be making other improvements along 
Wilson Ave S. We're currently in design and expect construction 
to start early next year 2018.  

Project overview 

Pavement on Wilson Ave S is marked by cracks and potholes 
and the road base needs repair. To make these repairs, we will 
be doing a “mill and overlay” project, meaning that we will 
remove the top road layer and repave with new asphalt. In 
some places, the road needs extensive repair below the 
surface, which may require more intensive work.  
 
In addition, we will be installing bike lanes on Wilson Ave S 
between S Dawson St and S Morgan St. The bike lane on the 
east side of Wilson will be a protected bike lane with a buffer. 
The bike lane on the west side of the street will be striped in.  
 
Parking on the west side of Wilson Ave S between S Dawson St 
and S Morgan St will be consolidated. The bike lanes will make 
travel along Wilson a more predictable and safer experience.  
 
There will also be several other pedestrian and ADA 
improvements including, installing and upgrading curb ramps; 
relocating some pedestrian push buttons, and making sidewalk 
repairs in some places. 
 
For more information, please see the included factsheet 
 

Project timeline – what’s next? 

We are currently designing elements of the project and expect 
construction to start in early 2018. This summer we will be out 
in the community at neighborhood events engaging residents 
and businesses about the project and what they can expect. As 
we get closer to construction, we will start working with you to 
understand your needs during construction. In the meantime, 
please contact me if you have questions or concerns. 
 

 Sincerely,  
Adonis Ducksworth 
 
Community Outreach Lead, Seattle Department of Transportation  
Wilson Ave S Paving Project 
WilsonAve@seattle.gov 

206-256-5232  

http://www.seattle.gov/transportation/pave_WilsonAve.htm 

 

Next year, the City of Seattle is planning to 
make street improvements on Wilson Ave S 
between S Dawson St and S Morgan St. For 
more information and translation, please call 
206-256-5232 
 

西雅圖市計劃在明年為 Wilson Ave S 的 S 

Dawson St 與 S Morgan St 路段之間進行街

道改造。如需更多資訊以及翻譯，請致電 
206-256-5232 
 
El año próximo, la ciudad de Seattle está 
planificando realizar mejoras en las calles 
Wilson Ave S entre S Dawson St y S Morgan 
St. Para más información y servicios de 
traducción, por favor, llame al 206-256-5232 
 
Sa susunod na taon, plano ng Lungsod ng 
Seattle na pagandahin ang mga kalsada sa 
Wilson Ave S sa pagitan ng S Dawson St at S 
Morgan St. Para sa higit pang impormasyon 
at pagsasalin, mangyaring tumawag sa 206-
256-5232 
 
Năm tới, Thành Phố Seattle dự định sửa lại 
đường Wilson Ave S giữa S Dawson St và S 
Morgan St. Muốn biết thêm chi tiết và bản 
dịch, xin gọi số 206-256-5232 
 
Sannadka dambe, Magaalada Seattle waxay 
qorshaynaysa inay ku samayso horumarin 
jidadka Wilson Ave S inta u dhaxaysa S 
Dawson St iyo S Morgan St. Macluumaad 
dheeraad ah iyo tarjumaad, fadlan wac 206-
256-5232 
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